NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
INTENT TO REDUCE COUNCIL MEMBERSHIP FROM FIVE TO THREE
Notice is hereby given that the Swan City Council will hold a public hearing, on 

AUGUST 12, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. on the proposed plan to reduce council membership from five to three members.  

Public Hearing will be held on August 12, 2021, in conjunction with the regularly scheduled city council meeting, at 104 Church Street, Swan, Iowa 50252.  The meeting will be open to the public for questions or comments to the City Council.  

Notice is further given that the City Council intends to act and vote on a resolution to reduce membership in the council from five-to-three on that date and time as part of its regularly scheduled meeting.  
This notice is given in accordance with and pursuant to Iowa Code Sections 372.4(4) and 362.3(1)(b) (2021).
If you have questions or need assistance, contact: Sarah Heywood, City Clerk, 515-360-2056..  

